Tonya Richards

From: Steve and Glenda Schmidt <wfordok@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 07, 2012 9:27 PM

To: trichards@marioncoks.net

Subject: Re: Section 106 Notification of SHPO/THPO Concurrence- Email ID #299950
Tonya,

Thanks for keeping me in the loop on all of this.

The SHPO and | consulted on the new location, and the Santa Fe Trail Assoc. through its local
Chapter concurs with the SHPO findings. While we would really rather have the tower the 3/4 mile
away per the FCC rules, the proposed Site Coordinates of 38-32-36.2 N, 97-13-19.1 W are
acceptable because the tower owner has made a good faith effort to reduce impacts on the view-
shed of the Santa Fe Trail by moving the tower, consistent with topographical constraints, while
keeping the tower on the same parcel ownership.

| will plan to attend and speak during the Planning and Zoning meeting, as an oppotunity to raise
awareness of the importance of the Santa Fe Trail in Marion County, and to support the proposed
tower project.

Best regards,

Steve Schmidt

From: Tonya Richards <trichards@marioncoks.net>

To: wfordok@yahoo.com

Sent: Monday, August 6, 2012 11:03 AM

Subject: FW: Section 106 Notification of SHPO/THPO Concurrence- Email ID #299950

FROM THE DESK OF:

Tonya Richards,CFM,EPA/AHERA CAlI, Director

Marion County Planning & Zoning/ Environmental Health
230 E Main

Marion, KS 66861

Phone: (620) 382-2945

Fax: (620) 382-8823

From: Wendy Florian [mailto:wflorian@xcelltowers.com]

Sent: Monday, August 06, 2012 10:51 AM

To: trichards@marioncoks.net

Subject: RE: Section 106 Notification of SHPO/THPO Concurrence- Email ID #299950

We will probably not have the report until the end of September due to the new FCC filing rules. There
is a new National Notice Posting you have to do and it adds 45 more days to your process. Since we
moved the tower, we had to start over. You will have to put this as a condition for the permit.
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